
The Mark Twain Circle of America is calling for proposals for two sessions at the 
upcoming American Literature Association conference, scheduled for May 23-26, 
2024, in Boston.  The Circle invites innovative proposals on all topics that engage 
with Mark Twain and Mark Twain Studies.  We are especially interested in the 
work of emerging scholars and in perspectives that challenge existing paradigms 
and assumptions about Mark Twain's life, work, and legacy.  Please send a short 
vita and a 1-page proposal to Harry Wonham ( wonham@uoregon.edu ) no later 
than January 20, 2024.  
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